Dear Colleagues,
Happy National Doctors’ Day!
On behalf of everyone at Northeast Medical Group, Yale New Haven Health System and our patients, thank you to all of our doctors for all you do to provide high-quality, patient-centered care and advance science and medical education. We are honored and privileged to work side-by-side with all of you every day.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our patients recognize the exceptional care you provide with outpatient satisfaction scores ranking well above the national average. “Top Doctor” listings in publications throughout New York, Connecticut and Rhode Island consistently feature many NEMG doctors.
Today, YNHHS is commemorating Doctor’s Day across all of our delivery networks with a special media campaign. An ad featuring NEMG doctors appears in newspapers in Bridgeport, Greenwich, New Haven, New London and Westerly. A Doctor’s Day message is displayed on electronic billboards throughout our various regions. Additionally, a Doctor’s Day screensaver has been running on NEMG workstations since early March. Examples of these messages are attached.
Please enjoy your day today. Your devotion to ensuring that everyone who comes to receive your care is treated with the respect and compassion they expect and deserve is both admirable and inspiring. 
Thank you for everything you do for our patients and NEMG.



